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Please note that the gates to the clubhouse in Lambourne road are currently out of action.
From tomorrow (Wednesday) the house owners hope to have the gates on manual until the
problem is resolved.
The gates will need a bit of a push but please make sure you close them properly when
leaving.

Regards

Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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